
Polk County
Final Public Hearing Notice
TxCDBG 7220361 Water Improvements

Polk County received a 2020 Texas Community Development Block Grant (TxCDBG) from the Texas Department of Agriculture, Contract #7220361, for water improvements for Dallardsville-Segno Water Supply Corporation. A public hearing will be held on March 1, 2023 at 5:05 pm at the Polk County Commissioners Courtroom located at 410 E. Church Street in Livingston, Texas to review the program performance of the activities completed under this grant and will include an explanation of the actual use of the Texas Community Development Block Grant Program funds.

For further information or assistance, contact Sydney Murphy, County Judge at (936)-327-6813.

